
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
#1-24 

RE: Proposed Zone Change 
 

A public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, City Hall, Appleton, Wisconsin, on 
Wednesday, April 3, 2024, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to consider the 
following proposed zone change: 

 
Rezoning #1-24: A rezoning request has been initiated by Ian Mevis and Maggie Mormor, 
owners, in the matter of amending Chapter 23 (Zoning Ordinance) of the Municipal Code of the 
City of Appleton for the below-described real estate, which is currently zoned R-2 Two-Family 
District.  The owners propose to rezone the property to R-1B Single-Family District. The R-1B 
Single-Family District is intended to provide for and maintain residential areas characterized 
predominately by single-family, detached dwellings on medium sized lots while protecting 
residential neighborhoods from the intrusion of incompatible non-residential uses. 
 
Legal Description:  
207 N. Green Bay Road, Appleton, WI 54911 – 31-1-0738-00 
 
LAWSBURG PLAT 1WD THAT PRT LOTS 4, 5, 15 & 16 LYG SOUTH OF LINE IN 
671R114 OF BLK D; SUBJ TO SHARED DRIVEWAY AGREEMENT PER DOC #2193366, 
INCLUDING TO THE CENTERLINE OF THE ADJACENT STREET RIGHT-OF-WAY, 
CITY OF APPLETON, OUTAGAMIE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 
 
March 14, 2024 
 
RUN: March 19, 2024    KAMI LYNCH 
 March 26, 2024    City Clerk 
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